
  
READINGTON RECREATION COMMITTEE MINUTES 

                                                                            August 9, 2017        7:30pm 
 

A. Gabrielle Bolarakis called the meeting to order at 7:45 pm. 
B. Attendance:          

1.  Committee Members:  ? 
       2. Township Officials:  Gabrielle Bolarakis 

C. Minutes Approval:  
D. ? made a motion: The minutes for June 28, 2017 be approved by the Readington Recreation 

Committee. ?  seconded it.  All were in favor.  
 E. Correspondence –None 

F.  Old Business   
1.  Summer Camps – The new Teen Camp was well received by parents and teens.  We ended up 
serving twice as many children in that age group, and because we moved them out of Holland Brook 
Summer Rec had no discipline issues at Holland Brook this year.  We had a number of calls from 
parents after the program started requesting additional weeks.  Unfortunately, it is not possible to 
take additional campers after the programs starts do to bus size and entrance fees to various 
destinations.  We anticipate we will have even more demand for this program next year.   
2.  Pickell Playground – Equipment is on order and delivery is expected the last week of September.  
3.  Fall Registration – Registration for Fall programs is open and going well. 
   

         H. New Business                                                                                                                                                                             
1. Hillcrest 1 – The warning track on Hillcrest 1 is scheduled to be rebuilt the week of August 14th.                                                                                                                           
2.  Next Meeting -   September 27th   

 
J. Closing- Meeting closed at 9:00 PM.  ? made a motion:  Readington Recreation be adjourned at 
9:00PM.  ? seconded it.  All were in favor. 

 

 


